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Dear Hartland Middle School Parents: 

 

Occasionally we like to take our students for a walk to the neighboring schools (High 

School, Creekside Elementary, Village Elementary), or to a special event held at the 

Hartland Music Hall, Dearing Museum, or Cromaine Library.  However we need your 

permission before we can take your child off school grounds. 

 

In order to take advantage of those special events or other school related activities, we ask 

that you please sign the permission slip below.  This will allow your child to join us on any 

walking field trips we may take within the Village of Hartland for the 2018-2019 school 

year.  You will be notified in advance of most trips because they are usually not 

spontaneous. Also the Hartland Middle School office is always notified of our plans.  

 

 

 

My child has permission to walk with his/her Hartland Middle School class/teacher within 

the Village of Hartland during the 2018-2019 school year. 

 

 

Child’s Name:  

 

Parent’s Signature:  Date:  


